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The Central Institute of Fisheries Education, Mumbai under the aegis of NAHEP-CAAST, 

organized the ‘Post Procurement Review’ meeting during 28 February - 4 March 2022. A 

total number of Sixty-seven participants from 19 universities of West zone attended the 

review meeting.  

 

During Inaugural session, Dr. Gopal Krishna, Principal Investigator (PI) of CIFE – 

NAHEP CAAST welcomed the Director and Vice-Chancellor Dr. Ravishankar, C.N., Joint 

Director, Dr. N. P. Sahu and Mr. K. K. Singh, procurement consultant, PIU, NAHEP. He 

presented the brief report and salient achievements made by the CIFE-CAAST. He 

appreciated the PIU for their guidance and timely help. Dr. Rupam Sharma, Purchase Point 

Person (PPP), Co-PI & Principal Scientist, ICAR-CIFE, Mumbai briefed the procurement 

report of CIFE. Mr. K. K. Singh, procurement consultant, PIU, NAHEP requested the 

University representatives to actively participate in auditing process. Dr. N. P. Sahu, Joint 

Director & Co-PI, NAHEP, ICAR- CIFE Mumbai mentioned that NAHEP-CAAST has 

immensely benefited and strengthen the research area ‘Inland Saline Aquaculture’ and 

improved the competency of students and faculty through its various capacity building 

programme. He also mentioned about the pending procurement activity and sending more 

students and faculties for overseas training. 

 

Dr. Ravishankar, Director/ Vice Chancellor, ICAR-CIFE in his presidential address 

thanked the funding agency and ICAR for creating tremendous opportunities to the 

students as well as faculty members. He wished if the project extended, it will further 

benefit the students and faculty. He also complimented Dr Gopal Krishna PI, Co-PIs and 

all the project staff for their contribution. The inauguration session was concluded with a 

vote of thanks by Dr. Gayatri Tripathi, Co-PI, NAHEP.   

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 


